
NOTICE OF A VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 
PROJECT FILE NO. 

PURPOSE: 

PROPOSAL: 

Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to Patricia A. Leavenworth, 
P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us 

https://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings
mailto:MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us
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A pre-recorded Design Public Hearing will be posted to the MassDOT website below on 
April 12, 2021 to present the proposed Intersection Improvements at Greenville Road (Route 31) and Turnpike Road project in ASHBY, MA. 

https://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings   
	Text5: The purpose of this virtual hearing is to provide the public with the opportunity to become fully acquainted with the proposed Intersection Improvements at Greenville Road (Route 31) and Turnpike Road project.  All comments submitted in response to this event will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible.
	Text6: The proposed project consists of improvements to enhance safety and operations at the intersection. A roundabout is proposed to be constructed. This is expected to reduce the travel speeds of approaching vehicles through horizontal deflection and reduce the number of conflict points between vehicles traveling along Route 31 and vehicles approaching from Turnpike Road. Prominent advanced warning signage will be installed, particularly on the Route 31 northbound and southbound approaches to the roundabout. Drivers accessing the intersection via Turnpike Road will be able to proceed through the intersection more efficiently compared to existing conditions, while delays to Route 31 traffic over existing conditions are expected to be relatively minor. Storm drainage will be updated to accommodate the proposed intersection geometry.
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